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Early Registration for Camtown Youth Festival Flea Market Tables Available Until May 
24.  

CAMAS, Wash. – Early registration for the Camtown Youth Festival Flea Market will be 
available until May 24. To sell or trade – interested participants can rent a 10’ x 10’ space for 
$5 (vendors provide their own table, chairs, canopy, etc.).  Visitors can then purchase items 
from the young vendors, or they also have the opportunity to trade for toys or crafts at the 
flea market.  

Pre-registration is required for the flea market tables.  As mentioned, early bird registration 
fees are $5 per table and are due by May 24.  Registration after May 24 will cost $10 per table. 
For registration the day of the event, a $20 walk-in fee will apply. 

Please note, commercial wares, food and beverage items will not be allowed.  Items must be 
in good condition and children must have adult supervision present.  For more details, visit 
www.cityofcamas.us/parksrec and click on the “Special Events” button to find the Flea 
Market links on the Camtown Youth Festival web page.   

This will be the 21st year for the the Camtown Youth Festival, which features a variety of 
games and interactive amusements, arts and crafts activities, entertainment, food, petting 
zoo, a kids’ flea & craft market, and kid-related information booths. The event will take place 
Saturday, June 1 from 11 a.m. - 4 p.m., at Dorothy Fox Elementary School, 2623 NW Sierra St 
in Camas.   

For questions regarding the Kids’ Flea Market or the Camtown Youth Festival: Krista Bashaw, 
Special Events Coordinator, at 360-817-7991 or kbashaw@cityofcamas.us   
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